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          Dress Code

Purpose: To maintain a welcoming, respectful, and distraction-free environment, all visitors 
to NOLA Public Schools Family Resource Centers (FRCs) are 
expected to adhere to a basic dress code.

Scope: This policy applies to all persons entering FRCs, including non-student, non-staff 
individuals.

General Guidelines:
•	 Visitors are expected to dress in a manner that is respectful and appropriate 
•	 for the environment. 
•	 Attire should be free from offensive language, images, or logos. 
•	 Clothing must not be transparent or revealing and must cover undergarments. 
•	 Sports bras are considered undergarments.
•	 Footwear should be worn at all times. 
•	 Sunglasses, hats and other headwear should be removed upon entering the 
•	 building unless worn for religious or medical reasons.

Visitors not complying with this dress code may be asked to modify their attire or leave the 
premises.

           Limited Capacity

Purpose: To ensure confidentiality and maintain a safe, comfortable space for all, we kindly 
ask that no more than two (2) people per family (including children) sit with a Student 
Enrollment Coordinator to discuss enrollment or work permits.

Why this matters:
•	 We protect your privacy and the privacy of others.
•	 It helps us manage room capacity safely.
•	 We can ensure quality service for everyone.

The Family Services Team hosts virtual Zoom calls on Fridays. For more details, ask a team 
member, or visit our website: https://enrollnolaps.com/connect. 

Thank you for helping us serve all families with care and respect. We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation!
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